
December 28, 1990

The Goodman-Gable-Gould Company
133 Rollins Avenue, Suite #1
Rockville, Maryland 20852-4004
Attn: Mr. Lawrence H. Goodman,

CPPA-Vice President

Dear Lawrence,

This is to thank you for the outstanding job your
organization did on settling our claim.

From the morning of the fire, when James Roof walked
in the door, to your Appraiser Team, headed by Richard
Lewis, and the on going work, that to me seemed almost
daily by Christopher Maus, we applaud you again, and
again.

Your company demonstrated a professionalism that was very
supporting to us, the lossee.

In spite of the disaster, 1990 was a good year for MAF
Inc., and the decision to hire the Three G’s. was one
of the best we made for our bottom line.

I would highly recommend your company to anyone
suffering this kind of loss.

Very Truly Yours,

B.J. Mason, C.E.O.
Mid-Atlantic Finishing, Inc.

BJM/ga


